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Attached you will find a letter of support for Dr. Gilanthony Ungab for Port Commissioner.
Please feel free to contact me with any quesitons.



Dr. Beverly S. Codallos

June 13, 2024

Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers
City of National City

1243 National City Blvd.

National City, CA91950

RE: Support for Appointment of Dr. Gilanthony Ungab as Port Commissioner

Dear Mayor Morrison and Councilmembers,

| am writing to express my enthusiastic support for Dr. Gilanthony in his candidacy for Port
Commissioner of National City. Having known Dr. Ungab for nine years, | can attest to his
unwavering dedication and genuine passion for National City and its residents.

| work closely with Dr. Ungab in my role as the manager of the foundation at Sharp Chula Vista
Medical Center. | have witnessed firsthand Dr. Ungab’s efforts to better our community through his
work as a physician, entrepreneur, and community advocate. His commitment to service and deep
understanding of the needs of National City make him an exceptional candidate for the role of Port
Commissioner.

Dr. Ungab’s professional experience has equipped him with the business acumen that would prove
valuable in the commissioner role. Additionally, Dr. Ungab’s work and passion to support vulnerable
populations would also guide his decision making so that it is inclusive and equitable. | am
confident that Dr. Ungab will work tirelessly to ensure success while also prioritizing the well-being
of our community.

In conclusion, | wholeheartedly endorse Dr. Gilanthony Ungab for Port Commissioner. His
exceptional leadership qualities, combined with a generous heart for National City, make him an
ideal candidate for this important role.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Dr. Beverly Codallos
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